
 

 

It is with a heavy heart and great sadness that        
we announce the loss of a beloved member of        

our O’Connor Distributing family. 

 Edward “Dean” Applegate passed away this 
morning, October 14th. Dean has been with the 

Three Lakes Division in Hot Springs since its 
inception. He was the most loyal, reliable, and 

dedicated employee, and will be sorely missed by all.  

Our hearts go out to his family and friends at this 
time. Service arrangements will be announced at a 

later date. 


